Tuesday, December 27, 2022

To: Sharon L.C.

From: Area L.E.G.S.

Sharon,

We Area L.E.G.S. would like to extend our deepest apologies for all of the pain, suffering and humiliation
that you have had to endure the last past few months within our fellowship. Some of us even with
multiple years clean have not yet realized that words hurt. We’ve not yet learned about making amends
and correcting those wrongs. So please know that the name smearing and character assassination will
end. Sometimes we don’t have correct information and it just makes more sense to us to create our
own misinformation to pass on to anyone who is willing listen. HURT PEOPLE HURT PEOPLE....

We humbly hope that you will accept our heartfelt apology and continue to serve the fellowship that we

all love and hold dear to our hearts.

Sincerely,

Area L.E.G.S

CD/rly



